
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING  

 

TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS 

DANE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 15, 2025 

at the Joint Town Board and Plan Commission, commencing at 6:00 p.m. or as 

soon thereafter as is practicable, at the Town of Pleasant Springs Town Hall, 

located at 2354 County Road N, Stoughton, WI 53589. The purpose of the hearing 

is to receive comments, objections, or suggestions concerning the proposed request 

for a Transfer of Development Rights from Mike and Jennifer Waldner at 1870 

Tower Dr.   

 

Dated the 30th of June 2025 

 

Danielle Spilde 

Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 

Town of Pleasant Springs 

Dane County, Wisconsin 
 

 

 

 


